

2021-08-31 Whitman College Migration Pilot Check-in

Attendees

- ~~Alan Stanley~~
- Amy Blau
- Dana Bronson
- ~~Dara Virke~~
- David Wilcox
- Kun Lin
- Paige Morfitt

Agenda

Topic
Stand-up <ol style="list-style-type: none">1. What has everyone been working on?2. What will you be working on over the next couple weeks?3. Are there any blockers that are preventing you from getting work done?
Production Migration Schedule
Priorities and areas of focus <ol style="list-style-type: none">1. Timeline for remaining work2. Possible cut-over date3. Documentation tasks
Wrap-up and next steps

Notes

1. Had to delete everything on prod and start over
2. Thumbnails with PDFs
 - a. Issue still may need to be sorted out
3. VTTs
 - a. May be a solution from Summer of Islandora presentation
4. Limited access content
 - a. Looks like this will work
 - b. End-point testing - can we lock down Solr and Blazegraph
5. Production ingest
 - a. Looking good so far except one duplicate collection
 - b. Some issues with RDF mappings
6. Documentation
 - a. Amy will contribute QC documentation
7. URL aliases
 - a. Using these for theses
 - b. Need to establish a workflow for ingesting new content
 - c. Need some time from Alan for this

Actions